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NEWSLETTER 

 

 Achievements 

Congratulations to everyone for earning so many points during 

our Mathletics competition last week - it was great to see so 

many children earning Mathletics certificates in last week's 

assembly. In the KS2 competition, Year 6 won overall and Tegan 

Ford was the individual top points scorer.  In KS1/Reception, the 

class winners were Year 2 and the individual winner was Sophia 

Loncarevic. Well done to you all!  

Reception:  Dolly Vile 

Year 1:  Aria Ovaisi 
 
Year 2:  Bertie Ashford  

Year 3: Oliver Marsh 

Year 4:  Stella Scoufarides  
                
Year 5:  Alessia Wilson 

Year 6:  Benn Dalton 

Upcoming dates  

10/12/20    Y5 Narnia Baking 

11/12/20    Christmas Jumper Day in aid 

of Save the Children Fund 

16/12/20   Christmas Lunch 

18/12/20    Last Day of Term 2 

 

 

Year 1—Maths 

During this week, Year 1 have been learning about 3D shapes! We have learnt the names for 
common 3D shapes and have been sorting them according to their properties! What shapes can 
you see?  
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Science 

 

 

 
This week Year 4 have been using their knowledge of 

electricity to build and test circuits. We used problem solving 

skills to work out how to find faults in the circuit and observed 

changes in the brightness of bulbs when adding batteries in a 

series. 

This week, Year 6 had fun exploring lamb's 
hearts as part of their learning about the 
circulatory system. They labelled the 
differed parts and looked inside. 
 
Quotes from the children:  
Tegan - I enjoyed seeing the heart strings 
because it was really interesting. 
 
Connie - I liked how you could see the 
arteries and veins and how it all connected. 
It was great seeing a real heart because I 
never thought I’d actually see one! 



The Friends—News 

 

 

 

Mr and Mrs Delaney, parents of Archie Y3 and 

Arthur Y2 have made a very generous offer to the 

Friends of Meads School Association to support the 

school and raise funds. They will donate £1000 to 

the FMSA for every house they sell following a free 

valuation by Austen Heron Estate Agents    
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